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Reflection Day! We are nearing the end of our workshop, and we took the opportunity today to have 
personal reflection time as well as team reflections. This opportunity allowed everyone to digest their 
experiences and think about how they can practice what they learned when they return home.  

We also heard a talk from David Eaton on the Principled Application in the Arts. Everyone felt so moved 
to know that their passions can be applied in God’s work based on what we intend on the message of our 
creation to be. 

As we near the end of this workshop, we realize how much love we have been receiving and determine to 
do more for the future. 


